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Dear Parents,

It’s almost time for the wearin’ of the green! The year is just flying by! Please read important 
information and dates below.  As always, if you have any questions do not hesitate to ask.  Just 
a reminder that our school is closed on Monday, March 10 for a Teacher In-Service Day. 

Scholastic Books 
A scholastic book order will come home this week.  You are able to order online or by returning 
the paper order form. Orders are due by Friday, March 14th.  This will be our last book order of 
the school year.  The Scholastic Book Fair will come this month as well.  Look for it to start 
during our Parent-Teacher Conferences 3/27, 3/28 and run the following week. 

Ladies Night Out 
Please join us on Thursday, March 13 from 6-9 pm for a night of fun and fellowship.  The 
evening will include bingo, raffle baskets, savory treats and more. This event sold out last year, 
so get your tickets now!!  Contact Gracey at groope.hgr@gmail.com if you are interested in 
attending and/or volunteering to help set up or to donate food/drinks 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
Spring conferences will take place on Thursday, March 27 and Friday, March 28.  We will not 
have school on either of these dates.  Babysitting is available during your conference time.  
Your child’s teacher will post sign ups soon. 

Easter Egg Hunts 
Each class is scheduled to have an Easter Egg Hunt here at Concordia.  You will be sending 
in 12 filled eggs for this.  Volunteers will hide them on the playground.  You will come on 
your child’s scheduled day at 11:30 to help your child find 12 eggs.  To make sure your eggs 
contain Nut-Free goodies, please read the Tips from the Nut Free Easter Bunny sheet that will 
come home soon home.  
The hunt schedule is: 
Both 2s classes on Thursday, April 10 
5D4 and Readiness on Tuesday, April 15 
All 3s classes on Wednesday, April 16 

* Please note, we will not have Lunch Bunch on 4/15 or 4/16 

Easter Vacation 
Easter vacation begins Thursday, April 17, and school will reopen on Monday, April 28.  Enjoy 
the holiday and break.   
For those who may be seeking church activities during this holy time, I encourage you to check 
the church’s website concordiade.com or email Pastor Dave at pastor@concordiade.com 
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Blue Rocks 
Play ball!!!  Ticket forms for Concordia Preschool Day at the Blue Rocks are due by Friday 3/21.  
The game is Sunday, May 18 at 1:05 pm. Tickets are $13.25 and children under 3 are free if 
seated on an adult’s lap.  You are permitted to Venmo @Concordia_Preschool for your tickets or 
pay by check. 
   
Camp Concordia 
Save the dates!  Camp will run for 2 weeks this year Tuesday-Friday.  The hours are 9-12.  This 
year’s themes are based on some of our favorite authors and books! 
Week 1- “The Pigeon Goes to Camp” (A week of Mo Willem stories, crafts and snacks!) 5/27-30.   
Week 2- “The Very Hungry Camper” (A week of Eric Carle stories, crafts and snacks!).  6/3-6/6. 

Registration for camp will begin on Wednesday, April 9 at drop off.  Please hand your form to a 
staff member in the car line or email it to director@concordiapreschool.org.  You will be invoiced 
for camp after your form is received. 
FYI- Camp typically fills up on the first morning of registration. 

May Payment 
For new and returning students- May 2026 tuition is due on May 1, 2025. Tuition rates for next 
year are: 
2 day classes $270 
3 day classes $360 
5 day classes $445 
Your May tuition invoice will reflect these amounts.  If you have questions regarding tuition, 
please contact Julie Moore at treasurer@concordiapreschool.org 

Have a wonderful month! 
Yours in shamrocks and pots of gold, 

Helen Spillan   
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